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Mr. E. C. Arnold {
0il Conservstion Commission

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Re: El Paso Natural Gas No. 1 HaSosa,
31-26-8, Ballard Pictured Cliffs.

Dear Mr. Arnold:
With reference to your letter of March 19, 1958, the records of El Paso
Natural Gas Company's Measurement Department show that this well has not

been first delivered.

This well when completed had an initial potential of 600 MCF/D. As yet
we have been unable to get any production from this well.

Yours very truly,

H. L. Kendpick
Gas Engineer
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cc: Bill Rodgers
H. H. Lesperance
Vernard Orr
E. 8. Oberly
File




